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Hi Insurance commissioner folks,

I am writing to express my support for the rule changes reflected in these proposals. It is gratifying to
know that our state government still has a human centered approach to law.

And thank you for all the hard work you do for the people under what must, especially now, be very trying
circumstances.

T Nivison
Attorney at Law
Tacoma, WA

Thomas Nivison, Attorney
253-756-9656
Tom@NivisonLawyer.com
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